
      June24th, 2024 

 
Important information regarding the initiation of your 

new Spectrum service 
 
To All Homeowners, 
 
The new LFGHOA contract with Spectrum activates on June 28, 2024. After that date 
you can call the Spectrum Bulk number (1-855-326-5115) to initiate or update your 
service with Spectrum and order any equipment that you require (new cable modem, 
streaming box etc.) Information and services will not be available before June 28, 2024. 
Your existing service will continue to work with your old boxes until you receive any new 
equipment. However, to receive service or update your existing service you must 
call for the changes to take effect. 
 
Spectrum will deliver any new equipment to your LFG condo, the service address, or if 
you choose you can pick up the boxes at any Spectrum store. The nearest stores are in 
Reno and in South Lake Tahoe. You can return the old cable boxes to any Spectrum 
store or any The UPS Store location (closest store  to LFG is at 12030 Donner Pass Rd 
# 1, Truckee, CA 96161) and they will ship to Spectrum for free and give you a receipt. 
You have 30 days to return the old cable boxes. After that date you will be charged a 
monthly rental fee. 
 
At the time you call (1-855-326-5115), you can add additional services or just accept 
what LFG has negotiated. 
 
The HOA will be making the payments to Spectrum after the June 28, 2024 activation 
date. Owners will receive their final bill from Spectrum in July and  if your current billing 
cycle extends past June 28, 2024, you will receive a credit for those paid days past 
June 28. 
 
Starting with the HOA invoice due July 1st, homeowners will see a new line item on the 
invoice for $65.16 for Spectrum, increasing the total HOA dues owed to $485.16. 
 
A flyer with additional Spectrum information is attached. 
 
LFGHOA Board 



 

 


